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Parents’ Letter No. 11 

25 January 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Latest School Arrangement on 26 & 27 January 2022 

Please be informed that the condition of the student who was tested positive for COVID-19 on 22 January 

2022 is stable and is under medical surveillance.  Despite this confirmed case, "restriction-testing 

declaration" (RTD) was not made for our school.  

Thorough cleansing and disinfection works of the school campus have been carried out on 24 & 25 

January by professional companies.  Zoom lessons will be resumed on 26 & 27 January 2022.  All 

students should pay attention to the followings: 

 Students should log in and attend Zoom lessons punctually and observe all relevant rules and 

regulations 

 A Zoom demo video is also available on the school webpage 

 The school will remain open to look after students who have to come back to school because of 

the lack of care-takers or have difficulty attending Zoom lessons at home 

 All school rules apply when students come back to school 

Please note that 28 January 2022 is a Joint School Staff Development Day.  Students need not attend 

any lessons. 

Once again, the school would like to urge parents and students to take the COVID-19 test to safeguard 

the health of your family and others. 

All parents and students please stay tuned for the EDB announcements regarding school arrangement 

after the Chinese New Year holiday.  Please also browse the school webpage frequently for the latest 

messages from the school. 

Wish you a healthy and happy Year of the Tiger. 

Yours faithfully,  

 

          LEE Tung-ching 

                 Principal 

 

This Parents’ Letter can be found on our school homepage (http://www.seksswk.edu.hk/) and eClass Parent App. 



 

官立嘉道理爵士中學 (西九龍)  

二零二一至二零二二年度 

第十一號家長信撮要 (詳情請參閱英文版) 

2022 年 1 月 25 日 

各位家長:  

學校有關 2022 年 1 月 26 日及 27 日的最新安排 

於 2022 年 1 月 22 日被檢測出 COVID-19 呈陽性的學生，目前情況穩定，正在接受醫學

監測。儘管有此確診病例，但本校並未列入限制與檢測宣告 (restriction-testing declaration)。 

本校委託專業公司於 1月 24日至 25日對校園進行了徹底的清潔和消毒工作。 Zoom 網課

將於 2022 年 1 月 26 日至 27 日恢復。所有學生應注意以下事項： 

 學生應準時登錄並參加 Zoom 網課，並遵守所有相關規則。 

 學校網頁上提供了 Zoom 示範教學短片。 

 學校將繼續開放，以照顧因家中無人看顧或在家上網課有困難而需要回校的學生。 

 學生返校時須遵守所有校規。 

請注意，2022 年 1 月 28 日是聯校教師發展日，學生無需上課。 

學校再次敦促家長和學生參加 COVID-19 測試，以保障您家人和他人的健康。 

請各位家長及學生留意教育局有關農曆新年假期後學校安排的宣佈。請經常瀏覽學校網頁

以了解學校的最新消息。 

 

祝各位虎年健康快樂。 

官立嘉道理爵士中學 (西九龍)  

李東青校長謹啓 

 

 

 

此家長信可於學校網頁(http://www.seksswk.edu.hk/)及 eClass 家長應用程式內查閱。 

 


